
  

 

 

Date: 4 April 2024 

 

Holiday Notice 
 

 

 

Please be informed that Rahman Anis & Co. Chartered Accountant (Head 

office and branch) will remain closed on Sunday, May 11, 2025, on the 

occasion of Buddha Purnima. 

 

 

Normal operations will resume on Monday, May 12, 2025. 

 

 

 

 

 
(Md. Wahid Murad, FCA) 

 Partner 
 

 

 


